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MRS. LYNETTE GRANT
PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

Another productive week at Doha British School Ain
Khaled concluded with the excitement of our
International Day celebrations, which we look forward to
showcasing in next week's newsletter. A heartfelt thank
you to our parents for their unwavering support in
making this occasion truly special. From providing
delicious food to dedicating time to create costumes,
flags, and vibrant stalls, your involvement enriches these
moments and fosters a stronger sense of community.
These events remind us of the strength of our school-
family partnership and the value of celebrating our
internationalism. 

We were also proud to see our students shine at the
BSME Games here in Qatar. Competing in athletics,
netball, volleyball, and football, our teams demonstrated
exceptional skill, determination, and teamwork. These
events are not just about medals but about creating
lasting memories, fostering friendships, and providing
opportunities for our students to thrive in competitive
and collaborative environments. 

We are incredibly proud of the way they represented our
school with pride and sportsmanship.

Thank you once again for your continued engagement
and support. 
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What an amazing day today was! It was my first
experience of a DBS International Day and one
that I will remember for a long time. I would like
to thank all our staff for their hard work putting
the day together, especially Mr. Ali and Mrs.
Longmore, and all the parents who worked so
hard to set up and run such interesting stalls
representing so many different countries. The
children had a wonderful day and learned so
much about the customs, culture and
geography of these nations. In class, they also
took part in a variety of activities to encourage
global citizenship. We hope that you all enjoyed
the parade.

All week we have been celebrating Languages
Week with a variety of activities organised by our
Head of Arabic, Rasha Heargy and our Head of
Spanish, Jose Guerola. These have included
students having a lesson in the language that
they do not usually learn, older students visiting
Pre-School to teach them some basic vocabulary
in either Spanish or Arabic and children
participating in ‘La Tomatino’ races at
lunchtimes. Thank you to everyone involved in
these events.

MRS. MARIE SIBLEY
HEAD OF PRIMARY MESSAGE

Some of our students showed great
commitment to the choir today by missing out
on the fun of International Day to participate in a
choral festival at AKIS. Thank you to Miss Martin
for taking them and for ongoing dedication to
the choir. They had a great time and we are very
proud of them.

Some of our students showed great
commitment to the choir today by missing out
on the fun of International Day to participate in a
choral festival at AKIS. Thank you to Miss Martin
for taking them and for ongoing dedication to
the choir. They had a great time and we are very
proud of them.
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SAFEGUARDING &  WELLBEING 
DBS AK

C R E A T I N G  A  S A F E  S P A C E
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SPOTLIGHT OF THE WEEK 
E C A  U P D A T E S

ASSISTANT HEAD OF KS1

DBS AK

The challenges included:

Building a Bridge – EYFS
Designing a Boat – KS1
Creating a Marble Run – KS2

STEAM WEEK
HOME COMPETITION SUCCESS!
Last week, many of our talented Primary students participated in the
exciting STEAM Week Home Competition, showcasing their creativity and
engineering skills. 

We want to extend our heartfelt thanks to parents for their incredible support, helping
children bring their fantastic ideas to life. The response was overwhelming, with so many
wonderful photos and videos submitted across the Primary school.

A huge well done to everyone who took part—you’ve all impressed us with your creativity
and enthusiasm!

Holl, Hunter

Thomas

REC B

Elnagdy, 

Selim

Year 1 A

Bensahnoune,
Tasnim 

Year 4 C

Thawefeles, 
Carla

Year 6 C

Congratulations to Our Winners:

EYFS: Hunter Holl (REC B)
KS1: Selim El Nagdy (1A)

KS2: Tasnim Bensahnoune (4C)
KS2: Carla Thawefeles (6C)

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1JYGxrx0ciGOGoo1eH-ViodPNgrAlnswl/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1JYGxrx0ciGOGoo1eH-ViodPNgrAlnswl/view?usp=sharing


PRESCHOOL HIGHLIGHTS
DBS AK

Creche

Please note that starting from Sunday, 6th January, pick-up from
the crèche must be completed between 1:00 PM and 1:50 PM.
After 1:50 PM, the gate will be closed, and pick-up can only take
place from 2:00 PM. This is to facilitate preparations for the whole
school pick-up at 2:00 PM. Thank you for your cooperation.

Junk modelling

Next week, the children will be making junk-models of bridges.
Kindly send in materials for junk modeling.

School Uniform

This is a polite reminder about the school uniform expectations for
pre-school children:

Jumpers or jackets should be plain navy blue, with no visible
logos apart from the DBS badge.
Shoes should be black.
Trainers may be worn only on PE days.
During the colder weather, boys can wear blue, black or grey
trousers. There should be no visible logos on the trousers.
If girls are wearing tights with their skirts, they should be plain
white or blue.
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T H I S  W E E K  I N  P R E S C H O O L

Teacher’s Message

Our learning will continue to
focus on the story of The Three
Billy Goats Gruff. The children
will explore different types of
bridges and have the
opportunity to build their own
using junk modeling materials.

Next Week

The children had a fantastic time at Oli Oli! A big thank you
to our parent helpers for making the trip so special.

The children also thoroughly enjoyed their first International
Day celebrations, especially participating in the parade and
exploring the cultural stalls.

Summary of
the Week

Home Activities
Bring in a photograph of you beside a bridge. It could be a famous bridge that you
saw on holiday or even the one in Aspire Park!

Parent Volunteers

If you are interested in becoming a parent volunteer to assist with trips etc.
please read this document and complete the necessary steps.

Parent volunteer documentation

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1dbRxyffzwDRmcfKm7zPPy76sMBX_6LyvAfjnDWFuaTA/edit?usp=sharing


RECEPTION HIGHLIGHTS
DBS AK

Next week our class story is ‘The Pirate Tree’. We will be writing
a setting description describing our pirate ships. We will
continue to learn about the number 9, incorporating in
subtraction with our number bonds.

Next Week

In Spanish

Reception students are
discovering a new animal: el
leopardo - the leopard! This
exciting jungle creature brings
with it a new skill for our
students to master: "el leopardo
corre" – the leopard run.

Dear Parents,

Thank you for showing an interest in supporting Doha British School with trips and visits. To ensure that you are fully
prepared, please could you do the following: 

Watch the Parent Representative presentation, paying special attention to the Educare information.Parent Volunteer PresentationRead the attached Guidelines
Trips and Visits Guidelines
Complete the Agreement
Trips and Visits Agreement

Within a week an Educare Account will be created for you. You will receive an email from Tes Develop to set up your
account.

Once you have completed one of the compulsory Educare course: Child Protection Refresher 2024 or Child Protection
Basics for International School please upload your certificate here:Parents: Trips and Visits

The course does not have to be done before you assist on the trip, however, the expectation is that you do it as soon as
possible.

Note that if you have already done this for Parent Representatives or Reading Parents you do not need to do it again. If you
have any queries please email Diane Longmore - diane.longmore@dohabritishschool.com
Kindest Regards,

Doha British School Primary Leadership Team
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T H I S  W E E K  I N  R E C E P T I O N

The children wrote some wonderful postcards this week. It is fantastic to see their progress in reading and
writing since the start of Reception. They are now writing lots of sentences! 

Creche

Please note that starting from Sunday, 6th January, pick-up from the crèche must be
completed between 1:00 PM and 1:50 PM. After 1:50 PM, the gate will be closed, and pick-
up can only take place from 2:00 PM. This is to facilitate preparations for the whole school
pick-up at 2:00 PM. Thank you for your cooperation.

Teacher’s Message:

Summary of The Week

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1M06gjlHuEH6Ddlgbb3-ewCxqmJ1tf0zP/edit#slide=id.g28914c38839_0_320
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1bZPmYFLObc1p2wHEniHBteTaUzrnUKMN/edit#slide=id.p1
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe-RWoGSf_HJTfQHjlqrEaVHG19ioQlcRk_lTLI_tJ9PpuXHw/viewform
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1ajfTe6tXVS8vgQQQVWgfkscwtQ9Mm0JH?role=writer



